
From: Leo Suter  

Sent: 16 August 2022 11:27 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2022/3096/T Intended Works to Tree in Conservation Area 

 

Hello, thank you for your letter.  

 

I have been away from home so am only just seeing the plan to fell a tree to 

ground level at 68 Marquis Road. 

 

I live next door at 70b, and I would strongly oppose the felling of the tree to 

ground level. I appreciate being able to look at it, and the wildlife it harbours.  

 

However, it is growing quite large these days and would certainly agree that it 

needs cutting back. I would just ask that it be cut back by a few meters, 

importantly not completely to ground level. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Leo Suter 

 


